Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Moss & Associates
Moss and Associates, LLC (CGC #042160) anticipates receiving bids for the DMS – Chiller Replacement Project in Ft. Lauderdale, FL

Sealed bids are expected to be received and opened publicly in early May, 2012. Work includes replacement of existing air cooled chillers with new water cooled chillers, construction of a new 900 sf chiller enclosure building and the installation of a new cooling tower, associated piping and electrical work.

The scope of work will also include earthwork, site grading, chain link fence, concrete foundations, SOG and elevated slab, CMU walls, roofing, doors frames and hardware, stucco, painting, plumbing, HVAC and electrical.

Construction Documents are expected to be available mid March, 2012. Bid Packages will be available early April 2012. The Bid Package will contain further information important to submission of a bid including instructions to bidders, bid forms, schedule, and scope of work.
Moss and Associates, LLC, is committed to providing opportunities for M/WBE, SBE and DV Business Enterprise firms and encourages their participation.
Interested bidders may inquire about this project and obtain further information contact: Sohail Rana, (352)291-2940 or via email: srana@mossemail.com.

